
 

 

 
 

 

22nd January 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I hope you are all safe and well during these unprecedented times. 

  

A couple of updates regarding school attendance and registration: 

  

If your daughter is unwell or has a medical appointment and is therefore unable to 

attend remote lessons, please could you report absence in the normal way via study 

bugs. 

  

We are now holding 2 form time periods per week on a Monday and a 

Thursday.  This will enable your daughter to have regular contact with her form tutor 

via teach stream.  Your daughter will be set these in the normal way via Frog and 

each session will begin at 8.40am. 

  

Stay safe and please do keep us informed if there is anything we can do to help in 

any way. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Sarah Binney                                                               Claire Heron 

Assistant Headteacher KS3                                       Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


